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2014 ROAD REHABILITATION PROJECTS  
 
As part of the Town’s ongoing 2014 Capital Improvement Program, the Department of Public Works will be 
rehabilitating various roads throughout Town.  These projects have been determined utilizing information from the 
most recent pavement condition survey and criteria from the Pavement Management System.  This work will be 
coordinated and monitored by the Department of Public Works and performed by Town’s paving contractor.  
Work will typically consist of road milling, leveling, casting adjustments, and/or re-surfacing.  Additional road 
maintenance work to take place will include thin overlay surface treatment, crack sealing and infrared pavement 
patching.  Work began in April and will last throughout the 2014 construction season.  Flyers will be distributed to 
notify resident in the specific areas prior to work commencing. The following list indicates the street location for 
the upcoming projects.  These dates are subject to change due to weather conditions and scheduling changes. This 
list is tentative and may change due to scheduling or budgetary reasons.   Updates will be posted online at 
arlingtonma.gov/dpwprojects.  
 
 
Project areas include the following streets: 
• Academy Street 
• Appleton Street (Acton St. to Mass Ave.) 
• Brantwood Road 
• Farrington St. 
• Glen Ave.  
• Hayes St.  
• Jason Street: (Brantwood Rd to Gray St.)  
• Kensington Road 
• Kensington Park 
• Kipling Road (Appleton St. to End) 
• Massachusetts Avenue (Richardson to Quincy St.) 
• Maynard St. 

• Mystic Lake Drive 
• Newton Rd.  
• Oakland Ave (Park Ave. to Appleton St.) 
• Oakland Ave./Gray Street intersection 
• Old Mystic Street (Hutchinson St. to Mystic St. (N)) 
• Orchard Terrace 
• Parallel St.  
• Rangeley Rd.  
• Sherborn St 
• Webcowet Rd.  
• Winter Street 

 
During this time residents in these areas should expect some on-street parking restrictions to allow for construction 
activities and equipment.  The contractor will make every effort to keep inconveniences to a minimum and traffic police 
details will be present to aid in driveway access/egress and roadway safety.  Residents are requested to observe on-street 
roadway postings and detour signs.  Traffic message boards will be used to aid traffic management efforts.  Residents 
traveling through these areas should plan accordingly, allow for travel delays, and should consider alternative routes when 
possible.   
 
The Department of Public Works would like to thank residents for their cooperation during these improvement projects.  If 
you have any questions please contact Pete Lento at 781-316-3323 or Wayne Chouinard at 781-316-3320 


